
You’re invited to our  
Annual Public Meeting
Thursday 5 July 2018  
5pm market stalls | 6pm public meeting 
Education & Conference Centre, Nottingham City Hospital. 

For further information visit www.nuh.nhs.uk/apm or call 0115 9691169 ext. 76288
Free parking is available. Please email laura.thomas@nuh.nhs.uk to arrange this.

Topics we will cover in this 
public meeting will include: 
•	 Celebrating the NHS at 70

•	 BBC Two’s ‘Hospital’ 
documentary

•	 Our focus on further 
improving end of life care

•	 Improving engagement 
with our trainees and 
medics of the future

•	 How we did in 17/18

•	 Priorities for 18/19


